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Export of non-animal origin products from the 

 United States to the Republic of South Africa 

APHIS-Veterinary Services (VS) does not provide export certification for consignments of non-
animal origin commodities exported to South Africa. South Africa does not require APHIS VS 
certificates or issue import permits for these commodities.  

Exporters should have their importer confirm with the appropriate officials within the South 
African government (Department of Agriculture, Forestry, and Fisheries) prior to shipment to 
ensure compliance with the applicable import requirements.  


